
From: Chris Schadler <clschadler4100@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 7:58 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Oppose northern pass  
  

Hi Pamela 
Now that other more sustainable and transparent 
options are opening up to us here in NH, please deny 
the northern pass.  As a resident of both Webster NH 
and W. Stewartstown NH and a lover of our one and 
only north country, while my camp would have no view 
of the towers, my friends would.  Many have lived for 
generations on that gentle, gorgeous country, loving the 
mountains and beauty.  
For not just these people, however, NP could end that.   
All of the folks who drive hours and hours to reach 
that untrammelled haven would find it ruined by these 
monstrous towers. 
National Grid offers more power with less impact.   
If the power is necessary in Mass and beyond, why not 
take the option that best spares our state? 
Please think about the legacy of your decision on 
NP.  Please save our state from this travesty. 
Thank you 
Christine Schadler 
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